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The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Iran and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
The authorities of Iran has shown a respectful level of commitment to the UPR process. In particular, we appreciate efforts invested in the sphere of education by including human rights education in textbooks in school, supplementary reading materials and establishment of a human rights education chair within the Legal Departments in the higher education institutions. Furthermore, within the judiciary - human rights training for judges, judicial officers and administrative staff on the rights of the child, the rights of persons with disabilities, the prohibition of torture and ill-treatment and the confronting against domestic violence. We are of belief these measures will contribute greatly to the general improvement of human rights situation throughout country.
              In spirit of constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Iran the following:

- to continue to comprehensively assess the budgetary needs for the resources needed to exercise the rights of children, in particular part of the budget for the social policy;

- make additional efforts to provide health insurance for persons with disabilities.


              We wish Iran a fruitful results of this review process.
